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SPECIAL EDUCATION CONFERENCE 
 

Two scholarships available for Education Support Professionals to the 
PSEA 7th Annual Special Education Conference. 

April 21-22, 2023, at The Penn Stater Hotel & Conference Center 
 
Paraprofessionals interested in attending the PSEA Special Education Conference 
can apply for an opportunity to attend the conference on a scholarship. The 
scholarship will cover the conference fee, mileage and toll costs from your home to 
the hotel and back, lunch (as part of the conference), and Friday night’s hotel room 
cost. 
 
HOW TO ENTER: 

• In 100 words or less, explain why you should be selected for the scholarship 
(do not place your name within the 100-word submission). 

• Email your entry as an attachment in Word format to klewis@psea.org. 

• Provide your contact information (name, address, phone number, email 
address) within your email. 

• All submissions need to be emailed by midnight January 21, 2023. 
 
 
Any questions about the process or the conference may be sent to Katie Lewis at 
klewis@psea.org. 


